
Dear legislators: I am small landlord and former tenant. I support this bill. Too many of our 

vulnerable families are displaced by no-causes. I have been a landlord for nearly a decade and I 

use good communication and attentiveness to deal with problems. I have never needed to use a 

no cause notice. Please support 2004. 

 

M. Dorton 

Portland, Oregon 

 


